
VIVEKANANDA MISSION HIGH SCHOOL 

MECHOGRAM :: PURBA MEDINIPUR 

 

                             NOTICE             DATE:- 20/07/2021 

         

This is to inform to all the students of our school that all the 

online classes and school office will remain closed on  

tomorrow ,21 st July,2021 on account of auspicious Eid  UL- 

Adha festival .Both the online classes and school office will 

resume from Thursday ,22nd July,2021, as usual. 

The undersigned wishes all of you a blissful Eid UL - Adha. 

 

 

 

                                                                        Dr. H. ROY 

                                                                        PRINCIPAL 


